
 
 

 
  

Dear Friends, 
Well summer will come to an end and school will start for our children once again. Hot will turn to cool 
and then cold. It amazes me how time changes things.  It is a testimony to our great God.  We have 
had a great summer with teams traveling around the world and people professing Christ as their 
Savior.  I am always blessed when I hear about men and women, boys and girls accepting Christ as 
their Lord!  What a privilege to be a small part of this happening. It is a great praise unto Jesus! We 
had a team travel down to El Salvador in July from Wake Cross Roads Baptist Church in Rolesville, 
NC. This team worked with Bob and Angelique Kendrick and the local churches. Bob said this team 
was a great blessing to them. They ministered in schools and local church settings. We have had 
multiple teams travel to El Salvador to work with the Kendricks this year. Every team has had a great 
experience as they were a part of seeing people birthed into the Kingdom. We are so blessed to be 
involved with Kendrick Ministries. Bob and Angelique are precious people that love the Lord. We will 
be collecting shoe boxes and clothes to 
send to El Salvador at Christmas again this 
year. If you are interested in being a part of 
this project contact our office. There is 
nothing more precious than to see children 
receive gifts that point them to a Savior that 
loves them. We have had great response 
from loving people like you to share Christ’s 
love by bringing joy to a precious child 
through a simple shoe box! Everyone knows 
that the economy has had a great impact on 
all our lives, but Jesus is faithful and He 
continues to provide for this ministry through 
good people like you! Thank you so very 
much! We have many things that we could 
be doing, but because of a lack of funding 
we are unable to do them. We believe that when the Lord wants the work done, He will provide the 
funds that are needed through His people. Please keep us in your prayers as we continue on for His 
glory! 
  
For His names sake, 
Homer 
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How You Can Make A 

Difference… 

 
 Pray 

Pray for all of the suffering 

children across the world 

and pray that God will 

continue to use TTWM to 

help meet their needs. 

 Financial Needs 

Please pray for the many 

financial needs of TTWM.  

Pray for more people to 

come along side us in 

touching the world for 

Christ. 

 Become a Member of the 

Aaron and Hur Club 

 Sponsor A Child 
For only $15 a month you 

can truly make a difference 

in a precious child’s life. 

 Pray for Mission Teams 

 Pray for the Pastor School 

    in Romania as we prepare 

    for the first graduating    

    Class to graduate in        

    October of this year.            
 

 

 

 

 

 

Manuel is one of the 100 orphans living at the Remar 

Orphanage in La Libertad, El Salvador.  Jose Soteula is the 

director at Remar. He and his staff along with Bob and 

Angelique Kendrick are committed to taking care of these 

underprivileged children.  Manuel is 6 years old and is in 

the 1st grade in School.  He has been at Remar since 2002. 

Your support will help Manuel have food, clothing, 

education, and discipleship in Christ.  

 
  

 

 

There are hundreds 

of children like 

Manuel that 

desperately need your 

sponsorship.  For only 

$15 per month, 50 

cents per day, you can 

make a difference in 

the life of a precious 

child. 

 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


